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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 13th February, 2007

QUESTION No. 19
Question: Councillor S. Laing
“To ask the Manager to have the trees pruned in Orlagh Grove at the entrance to Orlagh Estate?"
Reply:
These trees will be considered for pruning under the 2007/08 Programme of Arboricultural Works.

